
Appendix 3ii 

Name of consultation: Badcaul Primary School 

 

Your comments: Badcaul School should be kept open. This is a very rural area and the 
community needs the school as more and more people are moving to the area. Closing this 
school goes against all that the SNP promised rural areas. Very sad       

 

Upload documents or letters :  

 

I am commenting as: Local resident 

 

I am commenting on behalf of: Concerned local resident. 

 

Name:  

Title First name Last name 

Ms Heather Wiseman 

 

Address:  

postcode_search Choose address 
Did you find the address on the 
list above? 

IV222JL 
Anchor Cottage 38b Mellon Charles, 
Aultbea, IV22 2JL 

Yes 

 

 


